
  July 17, 2015 Newsletter  
 
Notes from the Office of the President 
 
Well another tournament has passed at Lake Hawkins.  Congratulations goes 
out to Greg Schmeisser and another title for our Senior's.  Good Job Greg.  I 
would like to point out that Greg really made the rest of us look like he was on 
a different level.  
  
This year it looks by the results of our tournaments that our weights have been low .  I can't understand 
why this year has been such an off year so far. I guess with starting with a drought and now with a flood 
conditions something changed and the fishing has been different.  I know our club is better than our re-
sults show.  I hope the 4th quarter of our season is better.   
  
Hope to see you at the next event on September 19th at Cedar Creek Lake.  
  
J.D. 
 

Fun-Sun BCT Top 6 Tournament:  Congratulations to our Top 6 for qualifying for this years event to 

be held at Cedar Creek on August 29 and 30. The Top 6 are Ron Morris, Greg Schmeisser, Danny Joiner, 
Mike Burda, Roy Mims, and Peter Hart. 

 
 
Big Bass Bonanza and youth Tournament: Due to high water still at Joe Pool, it has been 
postponed until late Sept or Oct.. 
 
 
Membership: We currently have 37 members. 
 
Treasury: Our current Treasury balance is $1395.53.Looking forward to another great non-
profitable year. 
 
 
Calcutta: Our Calcutta is still going and get in whil you still can. 


